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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 8, 2021, Crossfield, Alta. – Deputy Mayor Glenn Price tendered his resignation from 
Crossfield Town council March 3, citing personal medical reasons.  

At a special meeting of Town council March 7, Price’s resignation was regretfully accepted by the 
remainder of council. The resignation is effective immediately. 

Council would like to thank Deputy Mayor Price for his service to the community. Crossfield has 
greatly benefited from his time on council. 

A motion will be made at the next council meeting – March 16 – to add this council seat vacancy 
to the by-election already announced for May 10, 2021. Information regarding this by-election can 
be found on the Town’s website: www.crossfieldalberta.com 

 
For more information, contact: 
Christina Waldner 
Communications/Research Officer 
christinaw@crossfieldalberta.com 
(403) 620-5703 


